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Ban Coyote Killing Contests in Oregon, Support HB 4075A 
  
Vermont, California, Massachusetts (not yet implemented), Arizona, New Mexico have all 
passed bans on coyote killing contests.  
 
I understand there are political calculations that sometimes justify the majority of our elected 
representatives appeasing a minority of representatives.  
 
But some issues call for preempting such considerations. I ask that you read the science and 
watch the videos before you give up in the name of political expediency. 
 
Thank you.   
  
John D. Vandenberg 
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